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WHAT TO EXPECT WHEN VISITING  

Updated December 1, 2022 

We strongly recommended informing the floor nurse manager prior to coming in for your 

visit.  We have a screener scheduled at the front door M-F 9am -7pm and 9am -5pm on 

weekends.  Visits are permitted outside of this schedule and any time of a residents choosing.   

1) All visitors must arrive at the main entrance of the facility and must present with a 

verified negative COVID test result within the last 24 hours. 

2) All visitors must arrive at facility with mask covering nose and mouth.  Visitors will be 

provided a medical grade mask and it must remain in place when you are around any 

residents. 

3) The safest practice is for residents and visitors to wear face coverings or masks and 

physically distance, particularly if either of them is an increased risk for severe disease 

or are unvaccinated.   

4) All visitors will have to check in at the (registry area) for temperature check, 

completion of COVID screening tool, prior to visitation.  It is recommended you arrive 

five minutes prior to scheduled visit for this to be completed. 

5) All visitors will be asked to wash hands with soap and water, or use hand sanitizer 

prior to leaving the check in area.   

6) All visitors under the age of 16 must be accompanied by someone over 18.  

7) Visits will be held in a designated area.  Visitors must go directly to the designated 

area to limit movement throughout the facility.   Whenever possible, visits will be held 

in designated outside areas.  Substitutions may be made in inclement weather, and at 

facility discretion.   

8) All common visitation areas will be completely sanitized between family visits.  

9) If your loved one is quarantining (up to 14 days from admission) then visitation is 

permitted in their room. 

10) Any violation of the listed guidelines will cause us to restrict your visitation at FLCL.   


